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EP.16.74  Report of Irwin Center for Doctoral Study Renaming  
 
In January 2014, the College of Business (COB) requested to rename the Surveying Building to the Irwin 
Center for Doctoral Study in Business. The building, located adjacent to the College of Business’s 
Wohlers Hall, will provide a contemporary infrastructure for business doctoral and post-doctoral 
scholars as they pursue their research and teaching activities. COB received a generous gift from the 
Irwin Family Foundation for the renovation of the Surveying Building. This gift honors the memory of 
Richard D. Irwin , a 1926 U of I graduate and founder of the publishing house of Richard D. Irwin, Inc. 
(now Dow Jones-Irwin, Inc.), and his wife, Anne Marie Irwin. This change was requested to recognize the 
generosity of the Irwin Family for their substantial contribution for the complete renovation of this 
building. The request was approved and in March 2014, the Board of Trustees approved the renaming of 
the Surveying Building to the Irwin Center of Doctoral Study in Business.     

 
However, subsequently, upon further examination of the conditions stated in the Donor Agreement, 
naming was described for the interior spaces , as well as the renaming of the building 
itself. Inadvertently, the specified name for the interior space was provided in the previously approved 
Board item. Therefore, a renaming of the building must occur, changing the building name from Irwin 
Center of Doctoral Study in Business to Richard D. and Anne Marie Irwin Doctoral Study Hall. 
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